
Project Update: September 2018 
 
I presented my research in the 4th International Southeast Asian Bat Conference in 
August 2018 in the Philippines and won an award for best oral presentation. I recently 
published an article about a small part of the research https://www.mdpi.com/1424-
2818/10/3/102.  
 
I will publish two major articles about the research later on this year or next year. 
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